
WHAT IS KERMIT? 

 
South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission is pleased to announce our new portal, 
KERMIT (Key Element Reporting Management & Incident Tracking), to provide easier access and 
better service for Claimants, Carriers, Attorneys, Self-Insureds and Trading Partners. 

KERMIT allows all parties involved in workers’ compensation claims to submit claims, complete 
required reports and forms and pay any applicable fees and fines electronically. KERMIT will go 
live on December 4, 2019! Our previous portal, eCase, will no longer be used, and ALL users will 
have to re-register for an account with KERMIT.  

In addition, to KERMIT, South Carolina Workers’ Compensation will also be going live with the 
release of the IAIABC EDI Claims 3.1 XML format for data reporting on January 20. 2020. 

 


